

OSSIPEE CONCERNED CITIZENS CHILDCARE CENTER P.O. BOX 426/3 DORE STREET CTR. OSSIPEE, NH 03814 PHONE: (603) 539-6772 FAX: (603) 539-2878



Dear Parent's/Guardians,

As a part of our daily routine, the children play outside at the Child Care Center, they participate in outside activities and field trips.

It is necessary that EVERY CHILD wears sunscreen. The staff at the Ossipee Concerned Citizens Child Care Center will make every effort possible to help prevent Sunburns.

However, The Ossipee Concerned Citizens Organization nor the Ossipee Concerned Citizens Child Care Center are not responsible or liable for any conditions that may arise from Sun Exposure.

Thank you on behalf of the Ossipee Concerned Citizens Organization.

Ann Adjutant Child Care Center Director	
Please sign, date, and return	
Child/Children's Name:	
Parent/Guardian's Signature:	
5.4	